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Williams, Jonathan@Waterboards

From: Williams, Jonathan@Waterboards
Sent: Friday, September 27, 2013 2:39 PM
To: Gale, Kevin@Wildlife

Subject: Douglas Cole Update

Hi Kevin,

| am sorry to keep bothering you about this case, but | was wondering if you had any more news regarding whether or
not it is likely that Douglas Cole’s grant proposal would likely be recommended to your director for funding?

Also, do you know if the attorney hired to look into Mr. Cole’s water rights has completed their investigation? If so,
would it be possible to get a copy of his/her report?

My upper management wants to move forward with this case, but not if it is going to conflict with a grant that would
begin the process of taking corrective action.

Thanks,
Jon

Jonathan Williams, Environmental Scientist
State Water Resources Control Board
Water Rights Division

Enforcement, Unit 5

(916) 319-8107
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